Chapter 91

Abutter Notification Letter
Date:
Oct. 13, 2004

Re: 
Belle Isle Coastal Preserve - Chapter 91 Waterways License

To:
 Whom it May Concern:

As an abutter of the proposed Belle Isle Coastal Preserve Project, please be advised that a Chapter 91 Waterways License Application has been filed with the Department of Environmental Protection.

Applicant:

City of Boston (through its Parks & Recreation Department)

Project Address:
150 Barnes Avenue




East Boston, MA  02128

Project Description:
Site remediation, restoration of degraded salt marsh, and installation of stonedust pathway for public passive recreational uses.

Contact:

City of Boston - Parks & Recreation Dept.




Att:  Paul Sutton




1010 Massachusetts Avenue




Boston, MA  02118

Note:  You may consult a copy of the Environmental Monitor for more information regarding the public comment period.

Note:  Plans and application describing the proposed work are on file with the Department of Environmental Protection, Northeast Regional Office.  

